
Identified as Eastbound (EB) I-80 Bridges in 
Omaha, the proposed project would repair and 
resurface four bridges along Interstate 80 (I-80) 
located in the City of Omaha in Douglas County. 
These four bridges include:
	 �S080 45103R (EB I-80 over 50th Street) 

between mile marker (MM) 450.96 and 
MM 451.10

	 �S080 45180R (EB I-80 over 42nd Street)  
between MM 451.73 and MM 451.87

	 �S080 45252 (EB I-80 over Union Pacific 
at 34th Street) between MM 452.44 and 
MM 452.60

	 �S080 45283R (EB I-80 to northbound I-480 
on‑ramp) between MM 452.76 and MM 452.90

Proposed improvements would consist of 
replacing approaches, expansion joint repairs, 

deck repairs, resurfacing, and removing and 
replacing guardrail as necessary. Additional 
improvements would include grading beyond 
the hinge point.

The purpose of the proposed project is to 
preserve the transportation asset, improve the 
reliability of the transportation system, enhance 
safety and perpetuate the mobility of the traveling 
public. The need for the proposed project is 
based on the condition of the existing roadway 
and bridges.

This project would not require the acquisition of 
additional property rights. No wetland impacts 
are anticipated.  

Construction is tentatively scheduled to begin in 
spring 2020 with completion in fall 2020. 
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(EB) I-80 Bridges in Omaha

The proposed project would be constructed 
primarily under traffic with lane closures controlled 
with approved temporary traffic control devices 
and practices. However, the proposed project 
would require ramp and loop closures while work 
is performed. Suggested alternate routes would 
utilize US Highway 275 (US‑275) and US Highway 75 
(US‑75). No ramp, loop or I-80 lane closures would 
occur during the College World Series or US Olympic 
Swim Trials.

NDOT has worked to develop this project to minimize 
inconvenience and hardships. We are dedicated to 
improving Nebraska’s highway system and with your 
help we can achieve this goal.

Questions or comments regarding this 
project should be submitted to: Sarah Soula, 
Public Involvement Manager, Nebraska 
Department of Transportation, P.O. Box 
94759, Lincoln, NE 68509-4759; sarah.
soula@nebraska.gov; voice telephone 
402‑479-4871, TDD telephone 402‑479‑3834, 
fax 402‑479-3989. 

Information regarding the proposed project 
will be made available on the NDOT website 
at http://dot.nebraska.gov/projects/future-
projects/ by clicking on the “(EB) I-80 Bridges 
in Omaha” link. For those without internet 
access, information may be obtained through 
the contact above or at NDOT Headquarters, 
1500 Highway 2, Lincoln, NE. For further 
information, contact Tim Weander, NDOT 
District 2 Engineer, 402‑595-2534, tim.
weander@nebraska.gov
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EB 34th Street & EB Over I-480 Bridges


